

Memphis and Shelby County Office of Sustainability

Green Building Task Force Members

Mayor Mark H. Luttrell, Jr. appointed the Green Building Task Force to conduct an extensive review of local building codes and relevant technical codes to identify existing regulatory or administrative obstacles to green building, sustainable development, and adaptive reuse. The Task Force, which held its first meeting on September 20, 2011, is comprised of architects, designers, builders, developers, construction project managers, and other interested parties.

Self+Tucker Architects is serving as consultant and will assist the Task Force in conducting a bestpractices review of existing model green building codes, making recommendations for the local adoption of a model green building code, and looking at any barriers in the development process.

1. Ron Belz
President

Belz Enterprises

2. Les Binkley
Director of Sustainable Development
Boyle Investments

3. Ray Brown, RA
Owner
Ray Brown Urban Design

4. Michael Chisamore, RA, ASAI, LEED Professor of Sustainability University of Memphis

5. Susan Golden, AIA, LEED AP Partner brg3s architects

6. Bob Land, AIA, LEED AP
Architect
ANF Architects

7. Earl McKinney, AIA, LEED GA, NCARB Senior Director, Franchise Design Hilton Worldwide. Inc 8. James Rasberry
Developer
Rasberry CRE

9. Jon Ruch, CGP, CGB Owner Ruch Builders, LLC

10. Kevin Scott, LEED AP B D + C
Senior Project Manager
Linkous Construction

11. Ralph Smith

President

ETI Corporation

12. Josh Somes, LEED APPrincipal

Sustain Studio

13. Lissa Thompson, ASLA, LEED AP Principal Ritchie Smith Associates